
 Dear Sir or Madam, 

  

In response to the above bill. 

  

I do appreciate that there is recognition of the benefits of educating our children together but 

at the same time, I can not understand, when integrated education is at the upper end of the 

continuum and something towards which the bill infers we are all striving, why it has been 

excluded. This bill is of the utmost importance for shaping the future of our childrens' 

education structure and I believe that it not only fails to address the fundamental issue of real 

integration, but falls short of the mark by fostering separation within a shared space.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

Shemaine Kerr 

 


